
Response to White Noise

Clint Allen via email

22/07/2009 09:03 PM

Hi Ralph,

Just came across the recording to 'White Noise' - what a great piece!! A really
effective work! The Wind Orchestra sounds really fantastic too!

My heartfelt congratulations mate!

Hope all is well,

Clint.



From: Charles Turner
To: Ralph Hultgren
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2009 2:33 AM
Subject: RE: g'day mate!

Hi Ralph!

Thanks for your email and your kind words. I enjoyed meeting you and watching you work
very much.
Your approach of teaching values (musical and personal), reverence for the music
and for the experience of living, and encouragement to indulge in the unbridled fun
of being creative, made this a uniquely powerful experience for our "American" kids.
You encouraged us to slow down, think, to appreciate, and to be creative! Thank you.

The concert was terrific and "White Noise" is an exceptional work....Tanya Bromley
described it as a definite "keeper!"

Take care a Warm wishes Ralph!

Chuck

Charles Turner, D.M.A.
Music Education and Bands
Music Department
Berea College
Berea, Kentucky 40404
Phone: 859-985-3528
Email: Charles_Turner@Berea.edu
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